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Christmas Concerts 

A massive congratulations to all the children who performed so well in 

their Christmas concerts this term! Your hard work truly shone 

through, and it was heart-warming to see the joy on everyone’s faces. 

A big thank you to all the staff for their dedication and effort in making 

these events such a success. These concerts are such lovely occasions 

for our school community to come together and celebrate the season.  

 

 

Proposed Zebra Crossing! 

We’re thrilled to share that initial surveying took place outside our 

school last week as part of a proposal for a new zebra crossing! This 

development would certainly enhance the safety of our pupils and the 

wider community. Over the next few weeks, consultations will take 

place to gather feedback for planning applications. It’s a fantastic op-

portunity for us all to contribute to a safer environment for our chil-

dren. Work could start in early February, so we will keep you posted in 

the new year when we hear more information. 

Christmas Holidays 

Please note that the school closes at 3.30pm on Friday 20th December 

and will re-open in the New Year on Monday 6th January 2025. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone for their support 

this term and wish everyone a happy, relaxing Christmas holiday and a 

happy 2025. 

A Gilbert  


